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	City Election Results Presented

On Saturday May 4, 2002, Nancy Edmonson was elected Mayor of the City of Shoreacres.  The two aldermen positions up for election—held by Stan Krauhs and Jayo Washington--were unopposed.  The rest of the aldermen positions are currently held by Mary Becker, Vickie Ellis, and Dan Blanchard.

New Contract with BFI Signed

The City signed a new contract with BFI for garbage and recycling services.  The new contract went into effect May 1 and runs for 3 years.  One important change was made in the contract to increase convenience for citizens.  Limbs no longer need to be tied in bundles.  Limbs MUST, however, be piled neatly in separate piles that weigh no more than 50 lbs and are not larger than 2 ft by 3 ft by 4 ft in size.  Remember that large items (such as appliances) should be set out for collection on Thursdays.

Bob Plaumann Named Citizen of the Year

On February 25, City Council chose Bob Plaumann as Citizen of the Year for 2001. Before passing away this past September, Bob served the City on council, as Mayor, on the Planning and Zoning Commission, and as one of the City’s representatives to SEACAP.  Bob’s contribution to the City will be greatly missed. 

Robin Eldridge Named Employee of the Year

On March 26, City Council chose Robin Eldridge, the City’s Utility Clerk, as the Employee of the Year for 2001.  Robin has been with the City for over four years, and in addition to her regular duties, is always willing to help other employees, council members, or citizens with a problem.  Please take a moment to congratulate Robin when you see her at City Hall.

Shoreacres Shirts Available

Show your Shoreacres spirit!  Attractive Shoreacres shirts (golf-styled white shirt with blue collars and Shoreacres logo) may be ordered at City Hall for $22.00. Whenever we have a minimum order (12 shirts) accumulated, we will place an order.  
Reminders:

( City Council Meeting May 13 at 7:00 P.M.  On May 13, Council will decide if the May 27 meeting will be cancelled or moved (due to conflict with Memorial Day). Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.  Remember that BFI no longer accepts glass in its recycling program.

( HELP WANTED IN PUBLIC WORKS. The Public Works Department is recruiting for a part-time (up to 30 hours per week) summer worker to help with mowing and other tasks.  Please call City Hall at 281-471-2244 if interested.
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